
Sections of Tanjong Rhu Promenade 
(indicated in red) are temporarily 

closed for improvement works from 
3 March to 14 March 2025 between 

8.00 am to 6.30 pm. No works will be 
done on Saturday and Sunday.

During this time, please follow the 
directions from safety marshals for 

alternative routes.

Thank you for your understanding.
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